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March 16, 2020 

To our valued customers and partners, 

While everyone across the world continues to navigate the uncertainty of COVID-
19, SC Fuels is committed to supporting your business throughout the course of 
this pandemic and to provide continuity of service at all times. 

We understand that, in this time of crisis, it is critical that we make it possible for 
you to continue your operations and help you respond to the unique demands 
that you may be facing. We want you to know that at this important time, you can 
count on us to be there to support your business. 

Our leadership team is meeting continuously to assess and appropriately 
respond to the crisis as it evolves, to adjust our operations to maintain continuity, 
and to support the safety and health of those impacted. In addition, SC Fuels is 
operating in accordance with guidance from local government and public health 
authorities. Of course, the health and welfare of both our team members and 
your team members remain a priority. We have put in place many virus-mitigating 
actions that result in a reduction of potential transmission. We are working 
tirelessly to help everyone stay safe while at the same time continuing to serve 
you. 

Please reach out to your local SC Fuels team with any additional questions and 
concerns. 

�� 
Steve P. Greinke 
Chief Executive Officer 


